Kruchell, Carrie L.

From: Stuart Stapleton <Stuart.Stapleton@usecology.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 9:14 AM

To: Kruchell, Carrie L.

Cc: Gene Cieply; Ken Dean

Subject: Contingency Plan Revision

Attachments: Contingency Plan Page 9 Revision 7-1-15.pdf

Carrie,

As we discussed earlier, Ken Dean has moved and has a new home address. | have revised Page 9 of the Contingency
Plan to reflect this change. Please replace pages in your copy of the permit application.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments concerning this matter.

Stuart Stapleton

stuart.stapleton@usecology.com

Usecology.com




